
 

 

August 31, 2023 
 
BSE Limited       
25th Floor, P. J. Towers,     
Dalal Street,        
MUMBAI – 400 001      
(Company Code: 505714)    
 
 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 3516 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We refer to your email dated August 29, 2023 (6:38 PM) in the subject matter. We would like 

to clarify that the Company is not aware of the reason for the significant movement in the price 

of its security across exchanges. Further, there is no information I announcement, which in 

our opinion, may have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company or on the 

price I volume behavior in the scrip including any price sensitive information and which are not 

disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 

 

We request you to take the above information on record and acknowledge the receipt. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Gabriel India Limited 
 
 
Nilesh Jain 
Company Secretary  
Email id : secretarial@gabriel.co.in  
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